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Dates for your diary 
28th Jan – Nursery & Reception adult 
accompanied lunches 
29th Jan – Y1 & Y2 adult accompanied 
lunches 
30th Jan – Y3 & Y4 adult 
accompanied lunches 
10th Feb – Smarties tubes fundraiser.  
More info to follow 
13th Feb – Worship in church 9.30am, 
led by Year 1  all parents welcome 
14th Feb – Inset Day 
17th - 21st Feb – Half term 
25th Feb – Spring Disco 5pm  - tickets 
on sale from 3rd Feb 
3rd March – Y4 Chase Grammar visit 
Ben Davis 
3rd March – Y3 Camerata 
5th March – World Book Day 
5th March – Parent activity session 
24th March – Parents afternoon & 
evening school closing at 2pm 
27th March – Non uniform day bring 
an Easter egg for Bingo 
31st March – Easter Bingo 3.30-5.30 
2nd April – Easter Service 

School Notices 
Adult Lunches: We’re looking 
forward to seeing those of you 
that are coming to our “adult 
accompanied” lunches today.  
Please arrive at 11.50am and wait 
for a member of staff to tell you 
your allocated table number and 
show you into the hall.   
 
Please remember we can’t allow 
mobile phones into school so they 
will need to be left at home or 
can be left in a basket by the 
school office.  Thank you!  
 
INSET Day: Friday 14th February 
is a staff training day and is a 
particularly important event as St 
Michael’s staff will be joining 
together with colleagues form the 
Penk Valley Academy Trust and 
from Brewood. We will be 
collaborating to review the 
curriculum, ensuring it is 
ambitious and relevant for all our 
young people.  
 

Congratulations to 
last weeks 

Headteacher’s 
Award winners 

 

Reception 
Esmae 

Hannah  
Jay 

 

 
Y1 

Chloe 
Jack  

Isabella 
 

Y2 
Flynn 
Mila 

Brooke 
 

Y3 
Bronte 
Daniel 
Lucas 

 
Y4 

Oak  
Reggie 
Bhavan 

Weekly roundup – Year 1 
 

This week in Year 1 we started our new theme 
Superheroes. In English we have been learning about 
instruction texts and made a superhero hand, a paper 
fish and a superhero puppet. We had lots of fun 
listening to, reading and following instructions.  

 
We started to find out about Louis Braille and why he is remembered 
today. Next week we are going to look at the Braille alphabet and try 
to write our names using it.  
 
We wrote our letter to Queen Elizabeth II and are keeping our fingers 
crossed that she replies soon! 
 
 

Reminders 
 

• If Y3 & Y4 parents 
could please login 
into ParentPay to 
give consent for 
their child to 
attend the school 
trips on 3rd March 
that would be 
very helpful.  

 

• On 13th February, 
Year 1 will be 
leading worship in 
church at 9:30am 
for the whole 
school and any 
family members 
who would like to 
come along. 
Walkers will be 
needed too!  

 

Congratulations to Year 2 who were last week’s attendance 
winners with  99.3%. 

As we continue to explore the value Respect, we are learning about the Golden Rule Mosaic which hangs in the 
United Nations Headquarters. We are reflecting on ourselves as part of a local and National Community and the 

rules which need to be followed in order for us to live peacefully together.  
 

On Wednesday, the Eco Council will deliver worship which will focus on how we can better respect God’s creations 
in and around school.   

 


